
Meeting Notice 
 

IEEE LIFE MEMBERS 
 

An IEEE Milestone Plaque will be dedicated on May 4, 2008 at the site of Alexander 
Graham Bell’s historic distance telephone reception at Paris, Ontario on Aug. 10, 1876. 
 
To attend the Bell Milestone Ceremony there are 2 options: 
 
1.) Be at the Sheraton Fallsview, 6755 Fallsview Blvd., Niagara Falls, Ontario, before 
12:00 noon on Sunday May 4th, 2008. 
Please advise Cathie Lowell, e-mail c.lowell@ieee.org or ‘phone 905 628 9554 not later 
than April 2, 2008 to use the bus and box lunch. 
(Reservations on a first come first served basis) 
 
2.) If you plan to go directly to the Milestone Ceremony Site it will be at 2:00 PM at the 
store front of THE RIVER LILY, 91 Grand River Street North, on the main street of 
Paris, Ontario. 
(Note that the ceremony will be held outside the store as the plaque will be mounted 
below the present plaque (by the Telephone Pioneers of America) commemorating 
Bell’s achievement). 
Please advise Ron Potts if you will be attending, e-mail potts@caninet.com or ‘phone 
905 374 8996. Please leave a message, if no answer, advising name and where you will 
attend. 

 


